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PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE 
 
Glenair offers the following explanation of our policy regarding discontinuance or 
obsolescence of our products.  
 
Glenair is committed to providing the highest level of customer service and helping our 
customers maintain product support throughout the lifetime of their programs.  
 
Product longevity is of utmost importance at Glenair. A significant portion of our business is 
in markets where product life cycles can extend over 25 years. We understand that our 
customers need access to our components for extended time periods  
 
As such, it is Glenair’s policy to not obsolete or discontinue any product. Glenair has no current 
or future plans to obsolete or discontinue a product.  
 

For additional or specific questions regarding product obsolescence, please contact our sales 
office, which can be located on our web site, www.glenair.co.uk 

This statement is periodically reviewed to ensure that it remains as accurate as it can be. 
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Current November 2018 C001, C014, 
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